
LONGVIEW SCHOOL COUNCIL 

Meeting Minutes 

March 19, 2014 

 

Attendees: Karen Nelson, Donna Gallup, Chet Musgrove, Krista Miller, Nicole  Corbett,  

               Cara Marshall, Jeannine Tucker, Tracey Bews 

Call to Order:  5:50pm 

Additions:  

Secretary Report: January 22nd, 2014 minutes approved by Karen Nelson and seconded by             

Tracey Bews. 

Board Report – Jeannine Tucker: 

 New Super-Intendant – John Bailey, effective August 1st, 2014.  He comes from the Clearview 

School Division where he was Super-Intendant for the last 5 years.  He has extensive experience 

and will be a great asset to help take the Division to the next level of Education.  He will be 

touring the schools to become acquainted with the division.  

Village Report – Carole MacLeod 
 

Administrative/Principal Report – Filed as reported by Chet Musgrove. 

New Business: 
 Magazine Fundraiser – School council will communicate to Mrs. Smallwood that we can do 

without this fundraiser. 

 Message from Jerry Muelaner – He sends his sincere Thank you to Longview School for the gift 

presented to him.  Wishes the School all the best and hopes to be able to attend future events 

here. 

 Inspiring Education – Presented by Chet Musgrove.  Longview School is on the right track to 

follow the vision of Engaged thinkers, Ethical citizens, and Entrepreneurial spirit.  Curriculum 

Redesign timeline is from 2009 to March 2016 tentatively. 



 Student Learner Assessment – Will start in Grade 3 in September 2014.  Results will reflect on 

Numeracy and Literacy categories and will be available to teachers within 24 hours of the 

assessment. 

 Spring Theatre – Is Peter Pan.  Afternoon tea will be held on April 14th at 1:00pm and the 

evening performance will be held on April 16th at 6:00pm. 

 Technology – The technology freeze will be lifted in April and Mr. Musgrove will be attending a 

meeting to discuss what purchases will be the best for our school.  More information will be 

available at the next council meeting. 

 Celebration (Year End) – Staff and council would like to showcase all students accomplishments 

for Year End celebrations to replace awards.  We are looking for input from students, staff and 

parents for the best way to accomplish this.  Please go the school website and look for Year End 

Celebration and give us your ideas.  

Old Business: 
 Casino – Is on May 31st and June 1st, 2014.  Karen Nelson will be sending off application March 

20th, 2014.  We are still in need of more volunteers for emergencies/back up.   

Treasurer’s Report: 
 Karen Nelson presented the Treasurers Report.  Filed as Reported.   

Requisitions: 
 

Adjournment – 7:45pm 

 

Next Meeting:  Tuesday April 15th, 2014 @ 5:45pm 

 


